Blimpie Franchisees & Area Developers,

As of November 1st, the Sharp Intelligent Data Enterprise (SIDE) will no longer be available to report sales to Kahala, and the polling fee for this service will be discontinued. Beginning November 1, 2010, all franchisees will be required to report their weekly sales via the Franchisee Portal at franchisee.blimpie.com

If you need assistance with a log-in or password please contact webhelpdesk@kahalamgmt.com. A couple key points to keep in mind. You are now responsible for verifying or marking your store as “closed” in the case of holidays, weekends, catastrophes, etc. If a store is closed, the closure must be reported to avoid estimates and fines. Once sales have been submitted they are considered “locked,” and to make further changes, you will need to contact your Kahala account representative at AcctRep.B@kahalamgmt.com 

Please refer to the attached Here’s How reference for instructions on reporting your sales. Area Developers, to assist with any follow up or questions from franchisees the store list is attached for your reference.
